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February is a great month to spread God’s with everyone you meet. We as Christians need to break out of our comfort zones and look for ways to smile and spread love, not hate. As Christians we are commanded to help calm and find ways to mediate problems not make them worse. It is vital in this time of strife to help people work together find a happy median so that we are known as peacekeepers. 
It is time for us to begin to decide whether to stay with the United Methodist Church or move away to a more conservative Methodist Church. We are having 4 Sunday evening meetings to give out information and facts about what is coming. It is a time for deep concern and prayer for God to lead us to the path he wants for us. These meetings will be a time for discussion and fact sharing. 
Everyone that is on our church roster is welcome to come to the meetings and learn about which way for us to move. I am requesting that all members are welcome to attend, but I am also requesting that you do not bring anyone not on our roster. Please come with an open mind and a heart for 
God to discuss the options available with love.
1 John 4:7-8 NIV  “Dear friends, let us love one another, for love comes from God. Everyone who loves has been born of God and knows God. 
(8) Whoever does not love does not know God, because God is love.”

Please be in prayer for our church body, our local church, and all of our friends for discernment of our future path.
God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen



